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September 23, 2020 

 

Roger Hageman 

Glacier Rock Company 

3501 E. Prospect Road 

Ft. Collins, CO  80525 

 

 RE: Glacier Rock, Permit No. M-1994-096, Approval of Technical Revision No. 1 (TR-1) 

 

Mr. Hageman: 

 

On September 23, 2020, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) approved your 

Technical Revision application (TR-1) submitted to the Division on September 15, 2020 addressing the 

following: 

 

Increase maximum allowed disturbance from 10 acres to 20 acres 

 

The terms of the Technical Revision No. 1 approved by the Division are hereby incorporated into Permit 

No. M-1994-096. All other conditions and requirements of Permit No. M-1994-096 remain in full force and 

effect. 

 

The required Financial Warranty for this operation was not increased with the approval of TR-1, as an 

appropriate increase for existing disturbance at the site is being managed through the Financial Warranty 

Increase (SI-1) issued by the Division on July 28, 2020. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me by telephone at (303) 866-3567, ext. 8129, or by email at 

amy.eschberger@state.co.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

  

Amy Eschberger 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

Cc: Michael Cunningham, DRMS 
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